
To: Scott Thayer 
E-Mail: sthayer@anpc.com
From: Anthony Serafini 
Date: September 14, 2005

Subject:   
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
Message:

It looks like files 0543 and 0542 are duplicates.  Should I delete one of these applications?  This 
STA has been repeatedly renewed.  STAs are only supposed to be short term.  How much longer 
do you anticipate needing to operate?

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above 
referenced application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of 
September 14, 2005 may result in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of 
the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at 
https://gullfoss2.fcc.gov/prod/oet/index_els.html by clicking on the "Submit Correspondence" 
hyperlink. 

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :   3889


